
  

 
January 17, 2025 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 
 *The Kids Heart Challenge is underway. We are 
collecting donations until January 31st. Thank you to 
all who have donated so far. Please click here for a 
more detailed update on our progress. #CRESCares 
 
*ATTENTION 5TH GRADE FAMILIES: Please use the 
Google Form on your child's Science Google 
Classroom or follow this link 
https://forms.gle/vo4mwzABwKroUcdMA to submit 
one baby photo for the yearbook. Email 
auletta@coltsneckschools.org with any questions. 
Please refrain from sending photos via email. 
 
*ATTENTION 5TH GRADE FAMILIES:  Preparations are underway for “The Really Big Shoe 17,” our 
5th grade variety show to be held on May 28th, 29th, & 30th. Audition forms were sent home with 
students today and are due by Friday, January 31st. Auditions will be held on February 19th & 20th 
at 8:00 a.m. You will receive a confirmation of your child’s audition date the week prior. After 
auditions, your child will have a few more weeks to practice his/her act. Then, rehearsals will begin 
the first week of March (schedule to follow). Please reach out to Mrs. 
Ramos(ramos@coltsneckschools.org), Ms. Rutigliano(rutigliano@coltsneckschools.org) or Ms. 
Romanik(romanik@coltsneckschools.org) if you have any questions or concerns at this time. 
 
*Please click here to view the most recent CRES Scoop! 
 
*It’s back! When there is an impending snowstorm, teachers at CRES will be hosting a short "snowy" storytime. Please 
encourage your child to join the Night Before A Snowstorm Google Classroom. The Google Classroom code is o5wcqnt or 
click on this link. This year, our storytime is a CNTEA PEP Grant.  Everyone who attends will receive a special surprise and 
will be entered into a raffle to receive a copy of the book read that night.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to collett@coltsneckschools.org 
 
*Our Winter cycle of CRES clubs are available for your review and will be starting next week.  At this time only Yoga for 
grade 4 and Festive Friends (grades 3 and 4) are available.  Please click here to review the instructions for selecting a club 
for your child to join.  The dates and details for each club are listed.   
 
Upcoming events… 
January 20 - Schools closed for Students - Staff professional day 

Have a great weekend, 

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/13mXUhYZjtdzDbTK-jb7yu7nHAA0QjMnL/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116856968819233316046&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/vo4mwzABwKroUcdMA
https://youtu.be/e8VRdCN6RdM
https://classroom.google.com/c/MjE2NDYwNzU0NDkw?cjc=o5wcqnt
mailto:collett@coltsneckschools.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link

	   

